
MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT 

between 

Portland Public Schools 

and 

Service Employees International Union 

The District and SEIU agree beginning in the school year 2021-2022;Juneteenth will be a paid 
holiday for eligible employees. This Memorandum of Agreement does not change any other 
provision of the PPS-SEIU Collective Bargaining Agreement. 

 ____________________________          ___________________________ 

Melissa Unger, Executive Director 

SEIU Local 503        Signed for PPS 

 Date: ___ / ___ / ___        Date: ___ / ___ / ___ 
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